
 

 

One final request to reach our goal for Schools of Africa Benefit 
 
Angelika Selle 
August 9, 2019 
 

    

A heartfelt Thank You to everyone who has 

given to our Schools of Africa July 

Fundraiser! 

With generous donations online and at our local WFWP 

chapter fundraisers, we reached $7,388 towards our 

$15,000 goal, in order to give access to education to 

young people in the WFWP Schools of Africa.  

  

A special shout out to the full-time student in Los 

Angeles, working 2 jobs to support himself, who set 

aside 25 cents a day for 120 days to donate $30 to 

Schools of Africa, which was matched by his mentor and 

became $70! 
  

  

 
  
 

 

 

Others have reached out to their friends at events, via Facebook, and at work. WFWP 

chapters have held yard sales and programs organized by school-age girls. 

  

You can make a lasting difference in a young person's life. Please share this campaign with 

friends and family, and together with you and WFWP chapter efforts, we will reach our 

goal!  
 

  

 

   

  

 

  

  

 

 

  

  

   

 

Yes! I want to support Schools of Africa!   


